
Report of the Part-time Faculty Committee of the Faculty Senate for April 2018 

The Part Time Faculty Committee met on Wednesday, April 11, in the Delphi Center Lab in 

Ekstrom Library. 

The committee heard the chair report. Roy reported on his participation with the Executive 

Committee of the Faculty Senate. The committee has been following with interest the parking 

changes which will be implemented in fall semester 2018. While it is unclear if the proposal we 

have heard has received final approval, we assume they will be. The Executive Committee has 

been focused on potential changes coming from the Kentucky Legislature regarding tenure and 

Roy reported that the Executive Committee had a meeting with the UofL BOT Tenure and 

Nepotism sub-committee for the purpose of assisting board members in understanding the tenure 

and post-tenure review processes at UofL.  

The committee has heard that the clarification of federal hiring guidelines recently issued by 

Human Resources has some part time faculty unsettled. Roy announced that he and the 

leadership of the Faculty Senate would be meeting with John Elliott in Human Resources to seek 

clarification on this matter, specifically any impact the guidelines may have on part time faculty. 

The majority of our meeting was spent with members sharing the results of their research into 

UofL benchmark and other ACC institutions with regard to policies and procedures pertaining to 

part time faculty. The committee is gathering data as part of our desire to produce a series of 

guidelines for deans and chairs at UofL regarding how to best deal with issues surrounding part 

time faculty. The next step will be to use this information to provide support and guidance for us 

as we begin to generate our guidelines. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Roy Fuller, chair 


